
To Celebrate 2016

January 2016 - 20% OFF

With this voucher minimum spend of £15.
Not in conjunction with any other offer

FebRuary 2016 - 15% OFF

With this voucher minimum spend of £15.
Not in conjunction with any other offer

www.edenhair.co.uk

www.edenhair.co.uk

March 2016 - 10% OFF

With this voucher minimum spend of £15.
Not in conjunction with any other offer

www.edenhair.co.uk

‘Festive Greetings 2015 to you all, and 
a big THANK YOU for supporting us 
through another fantastic year.’ 
from Angie Townsend, Director, 
                   ...and here’s a few of our best bits...

                   e have been delighted to welcome to the team Receptionist and  
                Beauty Therapist, Aimee and Graduate Stylist Marie, it’s also been 
brilliant to have Stylist Louise back from maternity too. A big well done 
to Senior Stylist Olivia for storming through her Salon Assessor’s course. 
Graduate Stylist Harry has had a fantastic year, turning 21, passing both his 
hairdressing exams and his driving test, meanwhile he has built a busy column 
of loyal clients in the salon. Salon Manager Sarah has returned to running with 
a vengeance since injury at the beginning of the year and has got into London’s 
2016 Marathon; Louise also triumphed in her first 10k for Cancer Research. 
In other team news, Doreen and Ken celebrated a big Wedding Anniversary, 
Receptionist Max became a Grandma for the first time and we welcomed two 
new Eden babies, Bobbie’s baby boy Theo and Kelly’s little girl Margot. 

As well as individual achievements, as a team we hosted an extraordinary fairy 
woodland charity evening raising nearly £3000 in just 4 hours for Haslemere’s 
Junior Athletics Club and Under 11’s girls football team, and Cancer Research; 
we are now the proud sponsors of the football team’s new kit. We had an 
incredibly popular and successful Goodwood Vintage Revival as the Victory 
Roll Hair Parlour. We, of course have celebrated our accomplishments with our 
prestigious annual Eden team awards, spa trips, afternoon tea and a group trip 

to watch Holiday on Ice. We are very much looking 
forward to our Eden kiddies panto trip at Christmas 
too. Since launching our online booking service and 
reviews last year we have been astounded with how 
well it has taken off, well done to all those who use 
it, isn’t it fab! 

As always, thank you so much to all 
of our clients, and we look forward 
to seeing you all in 2016.
Have a very Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year.’

Monday 7th December  
9am – 8pm
Tuesday 8th December 
9am – 8pm
Wednesday 9th December 
9am – 10pm 
Thursday 10th December 
9am – 10pm 
Friday 11th December 
9am – 6pm
Saturday 12th December 
8.30am – 5pm
Sunday 13th December 
9am – 4pm 

Monday 14th December 
9am – 8pm
Tuesday 15th December 
9am – 6pm
Wednesday 16th December 
9am – 10pm
Thursday 17th December  
9am – 10pm
Friday 18th December 
9am – 7pm
Saturday 19th December 
8.30am – 6pm
Sunday 20th December 
9am – 4pm

Monday 21st December 
9am – 10pm
Tuesday 22nd December 
9am – 10pm
Wednesday 23rd December 
9am – 10pm
Thursday 24th December 
8am – 2pm 
Friday 25th December 
CLOSED
Saturday 26th December 
CLOSED 
Sunday 27th December 
CLOSED

Monday 28th December 
CLOSED 
Tuesday 29th December 
9am – 6pm 
Wednesday 30th December 
9am – 10pm
Thursday 31st December 
8.30am – 4pm
Friday 1st January 
CLOSED
Saturday 2nd January 
9am  - 4pm 
Sunday 3rd January 
CLOSED
Monday 4th January 
Back to normal



             E ON TREND FOR SPRING/SUMMER 2016
. . . with these insights we got from cosmopolitan.co.uk . . .

                     akeup predictions are based on 4 ideas....

1.	 Naked, bare face beauty. Spring/Summer catwalk 
collections showcased models’ skin with a dewy 
matte glow and ‘barely there’ makeup.

2.	 90’s smudged eyes. Lived in, party ‘hangover’ eyes 
could be a big trend so don’t worry about a speedy, 
rough application of eye liner.

3.	 Enhanced features. Contrasting from the simplicity 
of natural looking skin was bold, bushy ‘feral’ brows, 
faux freckles and synthetic wispy or chunky lashes.

4.	 Colour! Bold, statement colours were used across 
brows, lips, eye liners and eye shadows. Look out for 
tropical shades and vibrant blues.

Hair predictions also followed some bold 90’s traits...
The main looks were ‘tomboyish, tribal, sporty, 90’s 
grunge and punk’ 

Plaits will feature a lot in spring/summer fashion; 
miniature twists, French braids, super polished and 
modern ‘power braids’ and ‘enchanting multi-braided 
hairstyles’.

As with the effortless makeup, ‘lived in’, ‘worn for 
days’ hair is back for spring. Hairstyles on the catwalk 
were texturised and luminous. With the wet look being 
replaced with the more sporty sweat look, styles which 
appear natural, sand swept and air dried will keep you on 
top of the trends.

Look out for our unmissable January, 
February and March money off vouchers at 
the back of this newsletter to get your 2016 
look with a discount!

O             ur best year ever at     
            Goodwood Vintage Revival.
What a weekend at the Revival... the best and 
busiest one yet. Our Director, Angie has said 
‘Words cannot describe how incredibly proud I 
am of our Vintage Hair team; they consistently 
created the most beautiful hair styles, they were 
passionate about each and every one of our clients 
looking their best and impressed me above and 
beyond with their hard work and positivity over the 
3 very busy days. . . as well as looking fantastically 
vintage themselves! Well done all and I can't wait 
until our next event.’ 

We have had some amazing feedback over the last 
year both from within the salon and at our vintage 
events. 

If you or someone you know is getting married 
locally then don’t hesitate to contact our specialists 
for a quote or to arrange a wedding hair trial. 

Call 01428 658548 
or email weddings@edenhair.co.uk


